
Outdoor Event Safety Protocols 

Dear [Event Participants/Attendees], 

As we prepare for the upcoming outdoor event on [Date], your safety is our utmost priority. 

Below are the safety protocols we have implemented to ensure a safe experience for everyone: 

• Social Distancing: Please maintain a minimum distance of 6 feet from others whenever 

possible. 

• Mask Requirement: Masks are required when social distancing cannot be maintained. 

• Hand Sanitizing Stations: Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the 

venue. 

• Health Screening: All attendees will undergo a health screening upon entry. Please do 

not attend if you are feeling unwell. 

• Crowd Control: We will monitor attendance and may limit numbers to ensure safety 

guidelines are followed. 

We appreciate your cooperation in following these protocols to create a safe environment for all. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to seeing you at the event! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


